
From: Willis Fontaine [mailto:wfontaine@snb-t.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 1:32 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC 
 
It’s totally unfair that we are forced to rob our shareholders of dividends to bail out the problem 
banks and Wall Street. 
We continue to make loans to our customers and do our part so please reduce the amount of 
FDIC you’re looking for. 
  
Willis J. Fontaine, President/CEO 
Superior National Bank & Trust 
235 Quincy Street 
Hancock, MI 49930 
PHONE / 906.482.0404 xt 261 
TOLL-FREE / 1.866.482.0404 
WEB / www.snb-t.com 


